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Question:
Should the Title VII funds allotted to each State be included in the base amount which each State uses to calculate the ten percent limitation on the use of funds for area plan administration?

Response:
No, Title VII funds allotted to the States should not and may not be included in the base amount used to calculate the ten percent limitation on the use of funds for area plan administration under the provisions of Section 304(d)(1)(A).

Discussion:
There is no legislative basis for inclusion of Title VII funding in the calculation for determining area agency funding for administration of area plans.  The provisions of Section 304 apply to Title III funds, not Title VII funds.  Title VII funds are excluded from funds distributed to area agencies through the intrastate funding formula.  Therefore, the Title III formula for calculation of funding for area plan administration may not be applied to the Title VII funding allotted to a State.
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